WILL'S PLAYGROUND IS OPEN
FOR PLAY!

Will's Playground at Mary Park &

is a a fun, safe, accessible, and

universal outdoor space! The
official ribbon cutting and
donor recognition will take

place later, but it is definitely

open for play. Read the story
about this wonderful space

at willsplayground.com.

DO YOU LOVE COMPOST SO MULCH??

City residents may dispose of yard waste, sticks and leaves
on Tuesday evenings from 5 to 7 pm and Saturdays from

8 am to noon (hours subject to change). Please bring your
driver’s license and a recent utility bill with you for proof of
residency. The compost site is located at 1935 115th Street.
Contact Jamie Larson with any questions 715.243.0426.

CITY of NEW RICHMOND

The City of New Richmond has a variety of boards
and commissions who are working constantly to
serve you better. All meeting schedules, agendas

and minutes are available on line through our website
or go directly to newrichmonduwi.civicweb.net. Contact
Michelle Scanlan, our City Clerk, with any questions
715.243.0403.

BEST

OF

NEW
RICHMOND!

What do you love best

about the City of New
Richmond? Send your

pictures for use in the

next newsletter, on

our Facebook Page or

website to:
mscanlan@newrichmondwi.gov.
Thanks for sharing!



Celebrate kindness
and unity this summer
at Friday Memorial
Library with our All
Together Now
Summer Reading
Program! Sign up
now at newrichmondlibrary.org
or in the Beanstack

app.

ACCORDING TO THE
LIBRARY BUILDING PROJECT
PLAN THAT WAS APPROVED

BY CITY COUNCIL DURING
THEIR JUNE REGULAR
COUNCIL MEETING - WE
WILL SEE CONSTRUCTION
IN 2024! WATCH THE
PROGRESS AT
NEWRICHMONDLIBRARY.ORG.

The best way to build a safer
community is to know your
neighbors and your surroundings.
Residents in neighborhoods
throughout New Richmond
and across the Nation, are
asked to lock the doors, turn
on outside lights and spend
the evening outside with
family, friends, neighbors,
police and other emergency
personnel. Watch the City
Facebook page for details!

VISIT THE NRFD ON SAT. JULY 15TH
FOR WATER GAMES!



BEFORE:

TRACTOR SUPPLY COMING
T0 THE SOUTH END

THIS RETAILER IS JUST SOUTH OF THE ST.
CROIX COUNTY SERVIGES CENTER OFF OF
DORSET LANE BY ALDI. WATCH FOR DETAILS
ON WHEN CONSTRUCTION WILL BE COMPLETE.

WILLOW RIVER APARTMENTS
PLANNED FOR THE NORTH END

A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION
WAS APPROVED BY THE PLAN COMMISSION TO

LONDYN LAND I1 LLC, FOR A PROPOSED 24-UNIT
APARTMENT BUILDING AT 262 N KNOWLES AVE.



Partnering with Wisconsin utilities

Are You a Fan of Savings? Fans
are your friends. Ceiling fans
are great for moving cool air

around the room and creating
a nice breeze in the summer.
If you raise your thermostat

by only 2° F and run your ceiling
fan counterclockwise, you can
lower your air conditioning
costs by up to 14%. Setting your
ceiling fan to turn counterclockwise
also allows air to circulate
downward, maintaining a
breeze indoors. Remember,
ceiling fans cool you, not the
room. So be sure to turn them
off when you leave the room.
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New Richmond Utilities
Customers: Did you
know you can access
your account from
anywhere - download
the MyMeter Mobile
app to view your
energy and water
use and pay your bill.
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HAVE YOU ENJOYED A BIKE, RUN, OR

STROLL ON THE 1.2 MILES OF NEW TRAIL

ALONG CTH A FROM WEST RICHMOND
WAY TO W 4TH STREET?

A GREAT SPOT T0 VISIT, HAS JUST
GOTTEN EVEN BETTER - THE SATHER
NATURE CENTER AT CTH A AND
BUSINESS 64 GETS A BATHROOM!

AND THAT'S
ALL FOLKS

THANK YOU FOR READING THIS
UPDATE FROM THE CITY - HAVE
SUGGESTIONS FOR FUTURE
EDITIONS? SEND THEM TO
MSCANLAN@NEWRICHMONDWI.GOV.




